
February 2013

Dear Right Angle Member:

RIGHT  ANGLE  CLUB FEBRUARY  2013  SPEAKER  SCHEDULE

The Board of Control will meet as usual on the second Friday of the month, 
that is, on February 8th. 

New Members:
We are happy to welcome two new members of The Right Angle Club. They are 
Warren West and
Olav Urheim. While we continue to welcome them, let us also think of other 
prospective new members
and submit their names when appropriate.

 

Cheers,
Neale Bringhurst


